
Supplier Feedback Form for RM6244 - Purchase of Standard and Specialist Vehicles
Draft Specification
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]
Context
1. CCS would like to invite suppliers to review and comment on the draft specification. 
Supplier Opportunity
As part of the pre-tender engagement for the RM6244 Purchase of Standard and Specialist Vehicles framework agreement, suppliers are invited to provide feedback on the draft specification prior to publication of the final version in the live procurement later this year. Please review the specification, complete the template detailing your feedback and email your responses back to RM6244@crowncommercial.gov.uk by Friday 4th February 2022. 
Please note that the draft specification is in the process of being developed and is currently subject to review by CCS and customer organisations.
We would kindly ask that responses are returned as soon as possible to ensure that we have enough time to follow up any issues. 
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